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FEDERATION INTERNATIONALE
DE VOLLEYBALL

Circular letter
To National Federations

Lausanne, 30™ January 2020
Re: FIVB Referee Resource Centre

Dear National Federation Presidents,

It is my great pleasure to announce the official launch of the Referee Resource Centre for
emerging referees. As part of the FIVB’s ongoing commitment to referee education, the Referee
Resource Centre is the FIVB’s on-line educational programme for referees, open to new and
prospective referees with an interest in learning more about refereeing and the rules of the
sport.

We request National Federations to pass this new opportunity information on to your National &
International referees, Referee Commission Presidents, please publish on your website to ensure
maximum access to this important resource. Through the Referee Resource Centre, we are
seeking to unify refereeing around the globe and foster a greater understanding of the game.

Emerging referees can register now to have free access to the foundation level of the Referee
Resource Centre. All they have to do is complete the registration by using the link below:

https://fivb-refereeing-resources-registration.administratepro.com/

Referee Resource Content may be downloaded for self-improvement at the users discretion or
available as a non-profit teaching aid to assist with the development of referees.

Thanks for your cooperation and support.

Yours.in rt,

Dr{Ary S. Graga F°
Fl

CC: Continental Confederations
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